LLA News



Little Learners Academy

May 2023



<u>Upcoming Events</u>

May 8-12- Teacher Appreciation week

May 12- Mother's Day Breakfast

May 14- Mother's Day

May 19- Parent's Night Out

May 29- Memorial Day- Center Closed

<u>Happy Birthday</u>

Aatish 5/12

🖶 Eleanor 5/15

Nathalie 5/27

Frankie 5/31

Weekly Themes:

Safety
Mother's Day
Pets
Wild Animals
Clock, Money &
Measures

A Word from the Director

It's hard to believe May is here! Now that spring is here and hopefully the weather will consistently be warmer, we want to get the children's spare clothing updated. Please make sure that your child has a full set of summer clothes here at the center (Infants-PK). Spare clothes should consist of a pair of pants/shorts, shirt, underwear, socks and if possible, shoes. When we spend more time outdoors there seems to be more accidents. Please don't forget to label everything and if you take them home, please make sure to replace them. Also, remember that your child **is** to wear close toed shoes. Flip-flops and open toed sandals are not permitted. This helps to prevent injuries.

Summer Camp 2023 will be here soon. The second half of the activities and materials fee is due on June 1st. Summer camp packets will be going out soon. Everything will need to be turned in **before** camp starts. You can drop off forms and supplies in the office or to your child's classroom. Your child will need to have and **leave** here at the center the following: towel (regular size bath towel), swimsuit (girls please have two-piece swimsuits, we will supply swim shirts), swimmers (for children still in diapers), water shoes (**not** open toed), and sunscreen (must have sunscreen form attached). Water shoes can sometimes be hard to find if you wait too long, so please get them early.

There are still some summer camp spots left, so if you know of anyone looking for a great camp for their kids, please refer them to us. If they register, you could get a tuition credit up to a full week's tuition!

Mother's Day is quickly approaching. We want to give a big shout out to all our amazing mom's and grandma's! We hope that you enjoy spending the day with your kids and that they treat you like the incredible mom's and grandma's you are. All our moms and grandmas are invited to have breakfast with their children from 8-9am on Friday May 12th. Our PK class will be having a special Mother's Day Art Exhibit this day too. This art exhibit is only for the PK class. Evites should have already gone out. We look forward to having all our moms and grandmas join us to celebrate your special day.

Kindergarten registration was in April for all Loudoun County public schools. Little Learners will service Steuart Weller (B/A school), and Ashburn Elementary (After-school only). If your child is **not** going to be attending one of these schools and you would like them to continue here at Little Learners, you will need to request **special permission** for them to attend one of the above schools or see if your home school can be added to LLA's pick-up list. If you need more information or help, see someone in the office and we will try to help you with the process or provide you with any information we have.

We are looking into possibly picking up more schools next year that are on the later pick-up schedule (school gets out @2:30pm). If you have a school you would like for us to consider, please let us know.

Teacher appreciation week is May 8-12. If you get a chance, please thank your child's teacher for all their hard work. They do a great job making sure that your children are in a loving and safe environment.

Parent's Night Out is on the 19^{th} this month. The sign-up sheet is in the front entrance of the center, or you can call and let someone in the office add your child to the list. This is a great time to get out for a few hours without the kids and the kids have a great time too. PNO is from 6:30pm- 11:00pm.

Please make sure you are checking your child's daily report. Sometimes teachers write notes and reminders on them that may need your attention.

The center will be closed for Memorial Day on Monday, May 29^{th} . Please have a safe and fun holiday weekend.

Happy Mother's Day to all our wonderful moms!! Hope your day is special.





Infant & Toddler 1- Ms. Raquel & Ms. Yoselin

Welcome to May and officially Spring. We will have lots of fun enjoying the beautiful warm days this month.

We would like to welcome Marley and Tife to our class. They are both adorable and adjusting great to Little Learners' life. Sahil is already walking with a walker and he is transitioning to sleeping in the crib. Noah is rolling and scooting all around the classroom and is so close to standing up on his own. Eleanor is turning a year old on May 15th. We will all be singing happy birthday to her. Zoey loves to play outside on the playground, she never wants to come inside. Everett is growing up so fast and will soon be going to the Toddler classroom.

All our babies are enjoying our circle time, songs, and stories. We have a special Mother's Day breakfast on May 12th. You are welcome to grab some food when you drop off your little one.

Have a wonderful Mother's Day and enjoy your long holiday Memorial weekend at the end of the month. Thanks for your support and have a areat month.

Toddlers- Ms. Vicky

Oh, we love Spring! Here comes May and we are excited about all the outside time we will be spending with our friends and teachers.

All the children continue to have a blast during our circle time! During this time together we learn and talk about our themes for the week, practice our ABC's, colors, and shapes. We also sing along to our favorite songs. Some of the kids know most the words to some of our songs.

As you may have seen from the pictures sent home, the kids love sensory activities. We have been exploring our senses with soap and water, playdough, finger painting, shaving cream, and whatever we can get our hands on. (3) We are so proud of all of them!

For the month of May we have special projects and activities planned related to our themes. We will celebrate our wonderful Mothers; we are thankful for all that they do every day, and we would like to wish them all a very happy Mother's Day. We will be hosting our Mother's Day breakfast on Friday the 12th from 8am-9am. We hope you can come and enjoy some yummy food and share breakfast with your child if you are able to.

Congratulations to Elena and Caleb for graduating to the PS class last month. They are both doing amazing and having so much fun.

We would like to officially welcome Everett to the toddlers' class later this month. He's been spending more and more time with us and will soon be a permanent classmate.

Reminders: Parent's Night out will be on the 19th and our center will be closed on Monday the 29th for Memorial Day.

Have a happy May!











Little Learners Academy
E-mail:
llacademyl@gmail.com

Check out our new website LittleLearnersAcademy.co

Like us on Facebook

Preschool- Ms. Beatriz & Ms. Randa, & Ms. Ana

We can't believe it is already May! This means flowers are blooming, the weather is warmer, and we get to enjoy more time outdoors.

This month our themes are: Safety, Mother's Day, Pets, Wild Animals and Clock, Money & Measure. During Safety week we will talk about ways to keep safe. For Mother's Day, we will do some fun crafts, activities and learn a song to sing to our beautiful Moms. During Pets week, if you have a pet at home, please send in a picture so your child can share it with the class. For Wild Animals week, we will learn what kind of animals live in the wild, sort wild animals, farm animals and make some cute crafts. Clock, money, and measure week, we will measure how tall we are, counting with caps, and do some fun math activities.

As always, we will continue to work on our calendar, letters, numbers, shapes, color recognition, days of the week, the weather, art, and sensory activities.

Please if you have questions about your child, don't hesitate to ask.

Little Learners will be closed on May 29th for Memorial Day!

Happy Mother's Day to all our moms! We will be having our Mother's Day breakfast on Friday May 12th. Hope to see all our moms there and we hope your day is special.

Pre-K – Ms. Divina, Ms. Savannah, Ms. Liu Liu & Ms. Aisha

Yay, the weather is getting nice! Hopefully, we'll have a lot of nice weather this month so we will enjoy our great outdoors. Always bring your child's light jacket because sometimes it is still chilly outside, and if the weather permits, we might play outside in the early morning before our breakfast at 9.

In celebration of Mother's Day, we would like to invite all our mothers to our 3rd Art Exhibit on Friday, May 12th from 8:00 to 9:15 a.m. Your child has been busy making art, like painting, drawing, printing, etc., for all the displays for this event. There will be a light breakfast served, so you can enjoy having a meal with your child. At 9:00 a.m. we will have a music number for our moms to enjoy, so please mark your calendar and save this date. It will be a special moment with your child.

This month's themes are: Safety, Mother's Day, Pets, Wild Animals, and Clocks, Money, and Measures. For Mother's Day week, your child can bring a picture of their mom to show and tell with the class. For Pet Week on May 15th, your child can bring a photo of their pet to share with the class or a drawling of an imaginary pet if they don't have one. The rest of the week we'll just be reviewing all the letters we've learned during the school year and doing more of our phonetic reading and recognizing more sight words with the older children in the class. We are so proud of this class and how some of them are getting more control in using our art and writing materials, others are already writing on their own. We will also continue to learn our numbers and introduce them to more math activities.

Before we close, we would like to welcome Yuvraj to our class, who's been adjusting so well and has found many friends already. We also want to remind you that we are closed on Monday, May 29th for Memorial Day. Thank you for all your help and support for our class, and again, if you have any questions, suggestions or need help we'll be here to assist you.

SA1- Ms. Rhonda

Hoping everyone had a great month of April and enjoyed your holiday.

We will be exploring 'Safety', 'Mother's Day,' 'Pets,' 'Wild Animals,' and 'Clocks, Money & Measure'. Check out our attached calendar for planned activities this month.

This month LLA will be hosting a Mother's Day Breakfast on Friday, May 12th. Just a small acknowledgment with light refreshments to start your day.

A big Happy Birthday shout-out this month to Aatish, Nathalie, and Francesca!

The end of school and summer camp will be here before you know it. There will be a list of supplies each child will need to bring in and leave at the center, i.e bathing suit, towel, water shoes, sunscreen, bug spray, and hat (optional). Please make sure everything is labeled with your child's name. We are so excited about summer!!

Please remember to check Tadpoles for current and future updates. Plus, you can see pictures of your child's afternoon 😉









SA2- Ms. Lauren

Hello May! We loved seeing everyone that was able to make it out to the Egg Hunt! Both LCPS and LLA will be closed May 29th for Memorial Day.

Please be sure you are checking the weather before sending your child to school in the morning the weather has been crazy still and we need to make sure all the kids are dressed appropriately.

Happy Mother's Day to all our amazing Moms! Let's hope the warm weather sticks soon!

Happy Spring!